
Continued advocacy
for Bill C-22: An Act
to reduce poverty
and to support the

financial security of
persons with

disabilities

Wrote thank-
you letters to

MPs in Ontario
for supporting

Bill C-22



Presented at the
Canadian Health

and Wellbeing
Conference at the

University of
Toronto

Presented on aging
in place to post-

graduate students
at Fanshawe College

in London

Finalized their
advocacy

priorities for
2023-2024

Wrote their own
land

acknowledgement
expressing

gratitude to
Indigenous

peoples

Continued to
connect with

other self-
advocates

across Ontario

Finalized their
position

statement on
poverty

Council Accomplishments
January to March, 2023

 Many more collaborations to come!

 Council Monthly Meeting

Presentation: Aging in Place and Ensuring People Stay Out of Institutions at Fanshawe College


